
DIRECTORATE OF URBAN AFFAIRS, GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
Raitong Building, Secretariat Hill, Shillong -793001

Request for Proposal for Recruitment of Consulting Firm for Project Development and Management Consultant
(PDMC) for AMRUT, Meghalaya”

Extension of Date for Submission
No.DUA/P/7/2016/8, Dated: Shillong the, 20th September 2016

.

In continuation to this office ‘Request for Proposal’ issued vide No – DUA/P/7/2016/5, dtd. 01.09.2016 for
“Recruitment of Consulting Firm for Project Development and Management Consultant (PDMC) for
AMRUT, Meghalaya”, the Last date for receipt of RFP is hereby extended to 07th October, 2016 till
2:00 Pm.

The RFP documents and other terms and conditions remain the same except where CORRIGENDIUM will
be issued.

Interested Consultancy firms/Organization/Institution/Others may update themselves from the website of
meghalaya.nic.in or smb.nic.in for any Corrigendium/ Clarifications as and when issued by the office.

.

Director, Urban Affairs
Directorate of Urban Affairs, Government of Meghalaya

Raitong Building, Secretariat Hill, Shillong, Meghalaya - 793001
E-mail: duashillong@yahoo.co.in
Tele No: 0364-2210037


